Qur learning this week

I Maths, we have moved on from addition and subtraction and have started to explore
money. The children have been identifying the coins and notes we have in the UK and have
looked at exchanging money of the same value, for example, five 2p coins for one 10p coin.
¥ you have any loose change, you could ask your child to practise their money skills at home,
which would help them to become more confident. In English, the children have practised
their instruction writing skills by completing a. shared write before writing their own set of
instructions (independently) for how to build a snowman.

Christmas Jumper Day
Mang thanks to everyone who sent in a contribution for the Save the Children’s Christmas

Jumper Day. It was lovely to see the year group looking so Festivel

Nativi
Our Nattvttg is now available for you to watch! It's in three parts with 2A per-forming Part
|, 2CA performing Part 2 and 2J performing Part 3. You can view on the link below:

hi'tps:/ / si.te.s.google.com/ copplce.worcs.sch.uk./ copche/ christmas-greetings

Last Day of Term

Due to the current pandemic, our last day of term will have to be more ‘low—keg' than
usual. We aren't able to share party food in the usual way but the kitchen will be providing
a lunch in the classroom for the children (although this must be ordered via Parentpay in
the usual wa.y). Alternatively, your child can bring a packed lunch from home. They may
come to school in their own clothes but must not bring any toys from home.

Christmas Film
We would like to watch a Christmas movie next week. Please could you email your child’s

teacher by V\/edmsdag LT you are not happy for your child to watch a PG certificate.

We wish you all a very merry Christmas!

Mrs Ashforth, Miss Allen and Miss Jones


https://sites.google.com/coppice.worcs.sch.uk/coppice/christmas-greetings

